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Hello Residents, 

We have all been through a tough year with this 

pandemic!  I want to thank all the HV Residents 

for your cooperation and assistance as we are 

navigating through the disinfecting, cleaning, 

wearing masks, and social distancing.  It has 

been hard and I understand some are going stir 

crazy, but it is for everyone’s protection.  

People are still coming down with this virus and 

my desire to keep you all as safe as possible.  I 

just pray its over soon!  Thank you again for 

your patience and cooperation.  On another 

note, I love the change in weather and welcome 

Fall with open arms!   

RECREATION HALL / POOL:  The pool was 

resurfaced and has new pavers, new lights and 

our night time swimming is back.  I hope you 

have been able to enjoy it during this pandemic.  

As many of you know, the new Recreation Hall is 

now open.  It has a beautiful pool table, 2 

card/poker tables, a craft table as well as an 

exercise room for your enjoyment.   The hours 

are from 6:00 AM to 9:00 PM and you can 

access it using a Key Fob.  These are a onetime 

purchase for $15.00.  (if lost, there will be an 

additional purchase cost involved).   While in 

there, you are please asked to wear a mask at 

this time and to practice social distancing.  A  

spray bottle of disinfectant and paper 

towels are provided for you to wipe 

down the areas you have touched.   Also, 

please do not wear wet bathing suits in the 

Rec Hall and please wear a shirt and shoes. 

 

DIRECTORIES:  If you have not received a 

directory yet, please stop by the office to get 

one. 

NEW RESIDENTS:  Welcome to HV new 

residents!  We are excited to have you here 

and be a part of our community.  Let’s make 

them feel welcomed and please introduce 

yourself.  Again, Welcome and please let me 

know if you need assistance with anything. 

NEWSLETTER:  The newsletter is also 

available online, please go to 

hawaiianvillagemhc.com.  Click on Community 

News.  The Resident Only Password is:   

hawaiian. 

HURRICANE INFO:   We are just about 

through Hurricane season, (and like you, I am very 

thankful we have been spared thus far), but just in 

case you have never received information on 

what to do or would just like to have it for 

reference, you can swing by the office to pick 

up a pamphlet or look on the bulletin board.   

SPEED & STOP SIGNS:  As a reminder, 

the speed limit is 15 MPH and we have 

stop signs at every intersection.  We had a 

couple people out walking their dogs and a 

car was speeding and did not stop at the 

stop sign forcing them to jump into the 

yard.  Please stop at the stop signs.  I 

would hate for you to be involved in an 

accident that could be avoided.   



NEIGHBOR’S ITEMS:  As the saying goes, one 

man’s trash is another man’s treasure.  However, unless 

items in a fellow resident’s yard is marked, “FOR SALE or 

FREE”, please don’t take items from anyone’s yard.  

Several times someone has been cleaning and left stuff 

out to dry and it has been taken.  So, please be 

respectful of your neighbor.  

LAWNS & HOUSE KEEPING:  Now is the time to 

please take care of “outside housekeeping”.  We have had 

some rain and the weeds have grown out of control.  

Please weed your flower beds, along the side and 

especially the BACKS of your home.   Some homes are in 

need of painting.  Some drive ways are also in need of 

painting.  Also, some have vinyl windows that have ripped 

and need replacing.   I appreciate those that have been 

talking care of these chores, however, there are still 

quite a few that are not in compliance. Please contact me 

if you are unable to do this task and I can provide you 

with a name and number of someone who will do it for a 

fee. 

Also, please take some time to clear your carports from 

unnecessary clutter.  If you have quite a bit to be thrown 

out, contact Manatee County Utility Dept. (MCUD – 941-

792-8811) as they will pick up a large amount once a year 

for free.   If you need assistance in moving or discarding 

items, please let me know.   You will feel so much better!! 

      

As always, it is my pleasure to be your manager and let 

me know if I can assist you in any way. 

Blessings to you all. 

Denise Cobb 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We have been fortunate in adding 

the following new residents to our 

community: 

Became a Hawaiian Village 

Resident in: April 

Mark & Kathy Walker -Molokai Dr. 

Richard & Kathy Williams-Waikiki Dr 

Louis Kalbacher-Aloha Dr. 

Became a Hawaiian Village 

Resident in May: 

John Sheley-Tahitian Dr. 

Carol & Donald McLeod-Honolulu Dr. 

Rodessa Vespa & Barbara Wax-

Diamond Head Dr. 

Michael Blackmore-Polynesian Dr. 

 Became a Hawaiian Village 

Resident in June: 

Ronald Dupuy-Hawaiian Dr. 

Vivian Frontela-Reyes & Lazaro 

Borden- Hawaiian Dr. 
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Became a Hawaiian Village Resident in 

July: 

Harry & Janet Stephens-Oahu Dr. 

Bruce & Linda Hawley-Polynesian Dr. 

Became a Hawaiian Village Resident in 

August: 

Elizabeth Bly & Alicia Artz-Hawaiian 

Todd & Pamela Baron-Aloha Dr. 

Became a Hawaiian Village Resident in 

September: 

Paul Sheehan-Honolulu Dr. 

Mitchell & Darcy Hallenbeck-Oahu Dr 

Jack Pioch-Honolulu Dr. 

Bryce & Angela Mitchell-Diamond Hd 

Became a Hawaiian Village Resident in 

October: 

Elwood & Karen McDaniel-Diamond Hd 

Garrett Melicina- Aloha Dr. 

 

 

 

 

  

For the new residents there is a 

men’s breakfast at Perkins at 9:00AM 

every Wednesday until they decide to 

meet once a month. If you would like 

to join the fellowship show up at 

Perkins and meet some of your 

residents.    

 

 

 

  

On the Mend.. During the summer 

months many of our residents were sick 

or hospitalized. We hope that those 

folks are feeling better.           
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Book Club is held the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month at 1:00 

pm. The Book Club schedule is 

as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

October - “Finders Keepers” 

by Stephen King 

November - “Wind, Sand, 

Stares” by Antoine De Saint 

 

Any questions, please give 

Pauline a call at 

970.430.1683. 

 

 

    

 Our business meeting is 

scheduled for November 2nd  

at 7:00 p.m., masks are 

required and practice social 

distancing. The next business 

meeting is scheduled for 

December 7th ,  at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

     

                                                                                                                                                                          

               

                        

There are no words of comfort that 

can fill the void in your heart.  May 

it help just knowing that others are 

thinking of you and your family at 

this time. Our condolences go out to 

the families and friends of our 

departed loved ones. 

 

Mary Campfield Oahu Dr.   4/2020 

Christine Hier  Waikiki Dr. 4/2020 

 

Charles Barr Waikiki Dr. May 2020 

Margaret Maier Tahitian Dr.May 

2020 

Mary Clare Gerhardson Maui Dr. May 

2020 

 

Bob McArthur Maui Dr. June 2020 

 

Sharon Bly Maui Dr. July 2020 

 

Bob Mitchell Maui Dr. August 2020 

 

Former Resident: Bob Miller October 

2020 
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